
Andrew Beattie - Foxground and Berry Bypass - Issues raised by the Community 

  
Foxground and Berry Bypass - Issues raised by the Community. Section 6.4 
Berry Public School Parents and Citizens Association. 
Traffic and Transport. Cul-de-sac the end of Victoria St. near The Arbour.  
This was initiated by the presentation of 105  form letters, signed by school parents, to the RMS. These letters 
were not prepared or issued on a majority decision of the P&C Committee and, at their meeting in May, 2012, 
the P&C passed a motion that they hold no position on any Bypass issues. The RMS were advised of this 
motion but continue to adhere to the views which were misrepresented to be those of the P&C and the 
broader community. 
  
In April 2012, a Petition of 210 signatures, opposing the closure of Victoria Street, was collected from a 
percentage of Berry residents and presented to the RMS. The views of these 210 persons have not been 
included as issues raised by the community in this Environmental Assessment. 
  
Nancy Bevan    

From:    "Nancy Bevan" <nbevan1@bigpond.com>
To:    <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    17/12/2012 4:47 PM
Subject:   Foxground and Berry Bypass - Issues raised by the Community
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